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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

PSTA will hold a public hearing on

Fare Policy Change to include
Flamingo Fares effective July 1st, 2021

Wednesday, June 16, 2021

at 10:00 a.m.
PSTA Administration Building

3201 Scherer Drive, St. Petersburg, FL 33716

Flamingo Fares

“Flamingo” is the new, branded public transit fare structure and fare payment technology for
the Tampa Bay Area. $3 card fee will apply if purchasing the reloadable Flamingo Smartcard.

Email comments by June 11, 2021 to
publiccomments@psta.net or Mail to: PSTA Public Hearing
3201 Scherer Drive, St. Petersburg, FL 33716

For the official record, please include your name and address on all correspondence. The hearing will be held at the same address, served by
Route 4, 11, 52/52L X, 59 and Direct Connect. If you need a sign language interpreter, large print material, or other ADA accommodations
in order to participate, please call the InfoLine 727-540-1900 or email publiccomments@psta.net by June 11, 2021.

Florida Law and Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 Prohibits Discrimination in Public accommodation on the basis of race, color, religion,
sex, national origin, handicap, or of marital status. Persons believing, they have been discriminated against on these conditions may file
a complaint with the Florida Commission on Human Relations at 850-488-7082 or 800-342-8170 (voice messaging).



